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BY FACSIMILE & BY COURIER July 15, 2004
Fax No.: 416-440-7656

Mr. Peter O’Dell
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Dear Mr. O’Dell:

Re: Process for Establishing 2006 Electricity Distribution Rates 
Re: Funding for Stakeholder Participation in Regulatory Policy Initiatives

Enclosed, please find three (3) copies of the Submissions on behalf of the School Energy Coalition.
Please note that we have filed a single Submission which deals with both funding and electricity rate
issues.

Yours very truly,
SHIBLEY RIGHTON LLP

Jay Shepherd

encl.

cc: Dwight Duncan , Minster of Energy (by fax)
Interested Parties (by email)


